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To commemorate Australia Day we ventured
down to the Wagga Beach on the
Murrumbidgee River for a BBQ and picnic. The
weather was fantastic and we had a great roll
up of members and friends. The only formal
business conducted in-between the chit chat
was the reminder of this weeks upcoming
members night and the need for members to
bring along guests.
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22nd January Meeting

A great meeting at the Wagga RSL club with a guest speaker or two. Kate Bowyer and
Sarah Luff gave us a great off the cuff presentation on a group called Little Paths. One of the
projects supported by Little Paths is based in Mwanza, Tanzania.

Kate went traveling through Tanzania and ended up staying 4 months after becoming
attached to the children. She returned to Australia and set about raising funds. The
organisation focuses on street kids and primary school aged kids, giving them a helping
hand to get through school with uniforms and supplies. They have a full time local named
peter who is trained as a social worker and helps the kids through their schooling and
education.

The organisation also supports a youth centre in Battambang, Cambodia. One of
Cambodia's primary industries is tourism and street kids are easily tempted into the sex
trade and begging to get by. For the past 2 years they have been providing access to 3

meals a day and schooling for 80 to 100 street kids.

Little Paths provide all of these great programs by running fund raising events. Their next
event is a Charity Ball and will be held on Friday the 15th of February at the Capital
Nightclub in Baylis St. Tickets are $90 each and include a 3 course meal and entertainment,
doors open at 6:30pm. You can find more information at www.littlepaths.org.au
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